
Dear HMC Residents, 

This month we officially welcome sum-
mer, celebrate graduations, observe 
Father’s Day, and prepare for PCS sea-
son. 

Congratulations to all of our graduates. 
Whether you are graduating college or 
kindergarten, taking the next step in 
your educational career, and in life, is 
important and should be celebrated! 

We want to ease the burden and stress 
that often comes with moving, and one 
way we can do this is to ensure we are 
providing clear communication, an-
swering questions, and walking you 
through the process. You are encour-

aged to reach out to your Resident Service Specialist once you have 
received orders so they can guide you through every step. 

On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of our fathers and 
father -gures, a Happy Father's Day. 

Whether you are serving far away or close to home – or supporting a 
spouse who is active duty – your 

commitment to your country and families is admirable. We look for-

Please assist us in keeping your community looking 

great! Our Hunt Team is joined by our NHO Partners 

to ensure residents are following community policies 

& guidelines. Please ensure to dispose of any bulk 

and/or excessive trash and pet waste, properly store 

unused toys, as well as maintain your backyard grass. 

You may obtain this information, along with additional 

policies & guidelines in your community handbook. If 

you need a copy of the handbook, please feel free to 

reach out to your management office to receive a dig-

ital copy. 

Friendly Reminders 
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